On or about August 16, 2024, Montgomery County, with the support of its residents, intends to
apply for a $500,000 grant from the Office of Community and Rural Affairs (OCRA) Owner-
Occupied Rehabilitation Program. Montgomery County has allocated $50,000 in non-CDBG
general funds as a match towards this project. This grant will help establish a program to assist
low-to-moderate-income residents with repair projects on their primary residences.

Under this program, eligible homeowners can receive financial assistance to cover the costs of
home repairs, such as roof repairs, energy efficiency efforts, and heating and cooling
improvements. No businesses or residents will be displaced as a result of this program.

A public hearing will be held on Wednesday, August 14, at 6:30 PM in Meeting Room A at the
Crawfordsville Public Library to gather resident input regarding program details. Community
members are encouraged to attend to learn more about the program and to provide feedback.

Montgomery County is dedicated to providing reasonable accommodations for individuals with
disabilities and ensuring that programs and services are accessible to persons with limited English
proficiency. If you need accommodations and wish to attend the public hearing or require
additional information, please contact the Project Grant Administrator, Jordan Cunningham, by
Friday, August 9. You can reach Jordan at 812-238-1561 ext. 235, Monday through Friday, from 8
AM to 4:30 PM. Every effort will be made to provide reasonable accommodations.

We look forward to your participation and support in this important initiative to improve the
housing quality throughout Montgomery County.



